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Letter dated 8 March 2006 from the Secretary-General
addressed to the President of the Security Council

I have the honour to convey the communication from the International Atomic
Energy Agency (IAEA) dated 8 March 2006, which I received today, regarding the
implementation of the Safeguards Agreement between the Islamic Republic of Iran
and IAEA (see annex).

I should be grateful if the present letter and its annex could be brought to the
attention of the members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan
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Annex
Letter dated 8 March 2006 from the Director General
of the International Atomic Energy Agency addressed
to the President of the Security Council

Further to my communication dated 4 February 2006 sent to the President of
the Security Council, and in accordance with paragraph 8 of resolution
GOV/2006/14, adopted by the International Atomic Energy Agency Board of
Governors at its meeting on 4 February 2006, I convey herewith my report to the
Board of Governors for its meeting commencing on 6 March 2006 on the
implementation of the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons
Safeguards Agreement in the Islamic Republic of Iran (GOV/2006/15, dated
27 February 2006) (see enclosure). I should note that the Board of Governors did
not adopt a resolution at its March meeting.

I should be grateful if you would bring the present letter and its enclosure to
the attention of all members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Mohamed ElBaradei
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Enclosure
Implementation of the NPT Safeguards Agreement in
the Islamic Republic of Iran

Report by the Director General of the International Atomic
Energy Agency

27 February 2006


